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Dear Secretary Perdue,

 

I am writing to demand a no-action alternative on the Alaska-specific Roadless rule and to keep The Tongass

roadless. As an individual who depends on the fishing industry for personal + professional reasons, I see

changes to the Roadless Rule as a direct threat to the economic + environmental health of our beloved salmon

resources. Please continue to protect the Tongass!
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